
Dear friends ,


How are you healthy ?  I hope everyone is well and that you have resumed 
your activities in the gym !

After more than a year of this terrible global pandemic , with mass 
vaccinations , almost all nations in Europe are improving the overall 
situation .


In this regard, I remind you that the IKU European Championship 
scheduled in Oradea/Romania from  27/ 30 October 2021 , IS 
CONFIRMED !!

As you can see from the press release published on the IKU website , the 
hotels affiliated with the Romanian Karate Federation are already present 
and we invite you to start contacting .

In a few weeks the official program of the race will be published with the 
times of the various categories .

I  greet you all and I invite you to contact me for any help or clarifications .

I send you a big hug.


Stefano Pucci,

President of the IKU Technical  Commission


Rome /Italy : 18/06/2021


